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Circular No. (14) of 2024 

regarding 

New Year's Holiday 2025 

 

 

To the kind attention of all ministries and federal entities, 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

extend its best regards to you, wishing you further progress and prosperity.  

As the New Year’s Day approaches, and based on the Cabinet’s Resolution No. (27) 

for the year 2024 regarding official holidays in the country. 

FAHR is pleased to announce to all ministries and federal entities that the New Year’s 

holiday for the year 2025 will be Wednesday, January 1, 2025, and official work will 

resume on Thursday, January 2, 2025.  

On this occasion, we ask God Almighty to bless the leadership, government and people 

of the UAE and its residents with health and well-being. 

 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on December 20, 2024 
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